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Wiley Rein LLP issued the following statement regarding the U.S. Senate confirmations to the Federal
Communications Commission:

“Congratulations to our former colleague Anna Gomez on her confirmation to the Federal Communications
Commission (FCC). We know she will excel in her new role as Commissioner. Anna has over 30 years of
experience practicing telecom law. Throughout the years she has worked to educate and improve spectrum
management, public safety communications, and the expansion of broadband access and adoption. We are
confident that Anna will make great contributions to the agency’s continued modernization of communications
policies that will benefit the American people."
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